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Taste Water Discharge 

Dear Mr Walsh, 

I am to refer to the Agency’s notice of qfh April 2008 which requested additional 
information in respect of the waste water discharge licence application, reference 
number Reg No. D0033-0 1, which was to be supplied by 20fh June 2008. 

It is noted that you have not responded to this notice issued in accordance with 
Regulation 18(3)(b) of the Waste Water Discharge (Authorisation) Regulations 2007. 

The Agency requires you to respond, with as a minimum, a timeframe for submission 
of the additional information. Your response to this letter should be received before 
1 lfh September 2008. 

Yours sincerely, 

(Marie O’Connor 
Senior Inspector 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


